CHAIR / RAIL

FROJECT

The Chair / Rail Project benefits the historic Stamford Railroad
Station. We seek to raise funds for the maintenance of the
Railroad Station where four community groups meet.

We are calling for artists, community members, students and
interested groups to paint and decorate chairs of all types to be
auctioned off in September.

The Call for Artists and entry form are available on our facebook page
at: https://www.facebook.com/Chairrailproject

Artists’ Entry form is due 8-31-14

The completed form can be dropped off at:

Any of the Main Street Bookshops in the Hobart Book Village
MURAL on Main Art Gallery in Hobart
5 O’Clock Somewhere Fine Wine & Spirits on Main St in Stamford

OR Mail to:

The Chair Rail Project Committee
PO Box 241
Hobart NY 13788

Drop off your finished chair at the Stamford Railroad Station on:
Friday Sept 12" from 4-6 PM, or
Saturday, Sept. 13" from 10-12 Noon

Auction to be held at the Railroad Station, Stamford, NY on:
Saturday afternoon, September 20", 2014.

Preview 2:00 - 3:00 PM
Auction 3:00 — 4:30 PM

Note: Actual times of preview & auction may change slightly

For updates and details go to the Chair/Rail Project page on
facebook at:

https://www.facebook.com/Chairrailproject

Contact: Don Dales, 607-538-9788 for more information

~ Thank you for your support! ~



